
1

Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 8:46 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL Abuse

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: alrampersad@1791.com [mailto:alrampersad@1791.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 9:21 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL Abuse 
 
DEAR COMMISSIONER BROWN, 
PLEASE KNOW THAT I (AND MANY OTHERS) ARE VEHEMENTLY 
OPPOSED TO FPL BEING GRANTED PERMISSION TO RAISE  
OUR RATES TO COVER THEIR COSTS FOR "CLEANING UP"  
THEIR TURKEY POINT FACILITIES. FPL SHOULD COVER THOSE 
EXPENSES ITSELF.....THEY ALREADY COLLECT MILLIONS IN 
PROFIT.   
HUGE TRACKS OF LAND BORDERING THE EVERGLADES  
WHICH ARE ALREAY ZONED FOR COMMERCIAL USE COULD 
BE USED TO INSTALL SOLAR PANELS WHICH WOULD RESULT 
IN PLENTY OF CLEAN ENERGY FOR ALL OF US. FPL SHOULD 
BE BUSY WITH THAT RATHER THAN TRYING TO FIND YET  
ANOTHER REASON TO RAISE OUR RATES. 
SINCERELY, 
Dr. Alison and Vishnu Rampersad 
14576 Country Side Lane 
Delray Beach, FLORIDA, 33484 
954-977-4888 
 

  




